Hazeldell Rural Fire Protection District
PO Box 717, Oakridge, Oregon 97463 = 541-782-2416

Hazeldell Rural Fire Protection District is seeking applicants who are
interested in serving on its Budget Committee. The committee is an
advisory body charged to review and approve the districts’ proposed
budget. Work requires up to three meetings in May and June.

You must be a qualified voter in the district. Appointees serve for three
years.

Applications must be submitted no later than May 10, 2022.

Applications may be found here: https://www.ci.oakridge.or.us/fire

They may be left at the Oakridge Fire Department, 47952 HWY 58 ATTN:
Hazeldell RFPD or be emailed to Captain Aric Higdon

at arichigdon@ci.oakridge.or.us.

The mission of the Hazeldell Rural Fire District is to insure minimal loss of life and
property resulting from fire and other disasters by efficient, cost effective fire protection
and to provide excellent customer service to each patron of the district.



